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Subject: United Oil Thefts Arrest 

Person Providing Information: Russell Ryan 

Email Address of Provider: Russell.Ryan@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: 760-751-4400 

Media Contact: Russell Ryan 

Date of Release: 02/15/2018 

Time of Release: 11:00a.m. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
On 01/08/18, United Oil employees in Valley Center discovered that a former employee, David Adamson (09/15/61), 
came into the location dressed as an employee who was there to make repairs. Adamson identified himself to the staff as 
"Kevin". Adamson stole about $14,000 from the location while under the guise of making repairs. Adamson had been 
terminated from the location a month prior due to an additional $15,000 theft from the safe. Through investigative leads, 
Detective B. Barrios was able to determine Adamson was responsible for similar style thefts from United Oil locations in 
San Bernardino, Indio, Los Angeles, Woodland Hills, and Monterey County. Though an audit of the total loss is still being 
determined, at this point it appears Adamson is responsible for stealing approximately $200,000 from the various 
locations.  
 
Deputy Barrios was able to locate a residence for Adamson in San Jacinto, CA. Today at about 0630 hours, Detective 
Barrios was able to arrest Adamson in San Jacinto. Lateral prosecution for the thefts in other counties is being sought on 
Adamson and he will be booked into the Vista Detention Facility for the thefts in San Diego County.   
 
 
 
 
Anyone with additional information reference this case you can contact Detective Barrios (760)751-4400 or call Crime 
Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 
reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


